
 

 

Wednesday, 07 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following the cancellation of the Year 8 Parents Evening on Thursday 9th March 2023 due to the 
adverse weather conditions, I would like to give you the option of meeting with your child’s 
Teachers. On Tuesday 20th June 3.30-6.30pm, it is the Year 7 Parents Evening. We would also like to 
invite you to receive an update on your child’s progress.  

It is not compulsory for you to attend, but if you feel you need to meet one or more of your child’s 
Teachers, you are more than welcome to join us on Tuesday 20th. Please be aware that some of our 
staff teach a lot of year 7 students and they may not be available. If there are Teachers that you 
would like to see, ask your child to check staff availability and a convenient appointment time can 
be made for you.  

As always, you will receive your child’s end of year report which will inform you of their progress 
this year.  

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 20th June if you choose to attend the event.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Cholerton  
Head of Year 8 
 
Mr D Cholerton (Head of Year) dcholerton@cityofderbyacademy.org  
Mrs D Richards (Deputy Head of Year) drichards@cityofderbyacademy.org  
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